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", Back Towards Normal...

As Georgia relaxes the stay at home orders, Northside Pediatrics plans
to start seeing kids of all ages for check-ups, while still prioritizing
social distancing and safety.

1. IN THE MORNING ONLY, well children will be seen. Check-ups
for newborns, 2 weeks olds and 2 month olds must be done during
the morning session.

2. IN THE AFTERNOON, well visits for all ages will be seen on one
side of the office. Sick visits will be on the other side of the office,
with a dedicated provider performing only sick visits. Sick patients
will be kept in their rooms for the duration of the visit, including
any lab work.

3. TO LIMIT YOUR TIME IN THE OFFICE: An NSP clinical staff
member will call your family the day before your well visit to gather
necessary information, including nutrition, development and
sports screen.

4. TO AVOID GROUPS IN THE WAITING ROOM: All patients will
walit in their cars until called by clinical staff to come directly back
to the room.

5. ALL patients will check in and pay online via NSP’s check 1n
platiorm Phressia.

6. ALL patients and family members > 2 years old will be asked to
wear a mask (PLEASE BRING YOUR OWN MASK).

7. MASKS and GOGGLES will be worn by all NSP stalf for all visits.

8. TELEMEDICINE visits will be available in the afternoon, and
ideal for medication checks and some sick visits, such as rashes.

9. We are offering priorily visits to kids whose visits were canceled
due to sheltering in place.
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